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I oppose SB 769 which would overturn the will of Oregon Citizens who have already 

spoken about their opposition to allowing.hunting for cougars with hounds. Citizens 

have already stated that they want our state to continue to protect cougars. 

We are fortunate to have these amazing creatures in Oregon. They are living beings 

and have a right to live and raise their families as human beings do. It is cruel and 

inhumane to hunt them because they are just trying to live. 


